
Ann Rooth

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Heather Stauble
Councillor
Ward 16
City of Kawartha Lakes

From: <noreplv@kawarthalakes.ca> on behalf of Rebecca Parker

Sent: Ju 15,2U1
To: Heather Stauble
Subject Application by Shawn Sutcliffe

I want to reiterate my previous points regarding this application. Shawn has been having events at his
property for the ten years we have lived here. The noise can be bothersome when I can hear the
lyrics of the music at 11.30 or later inside my house, such as happened on Saturday July 7th, 2018 (l
have video of this.) Shawn does not farm his land, he rents out the land to local farmers. The traffic
can be hectic when an event ends. Additional buildings for people to stay in will add traffic and noise.

Origin: https://www.kawarthalakes.calen/municipal-services/contact-a-council-member.aspx

This email was sent to you by Rebecca
https ://www. kawa rth a lakes. ca.

rough

Heather Stauble
Monday, July 16, 2018 9:28 AM
Agenda ltems; Sherry Rea

Fw: Application by Shawn Sutcliffe
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